
 

Temporary Branch Closure 

Thank you for your business with RBC. 
 
We regret to announce that our RBC branch is closed 
until further notice for health and safety precautions. We 
will announce our temporary location as soon as 
possible.  
 
Our full service ATM will remain here to support your 
financial needs including deposits, withdrawals, bill and 
credit card payments. 
 
We encourage you to use our alternate service options, 
including the RBC mobile app and online banking tools. 
 
For credit or online banking needs, or if you have 
questions about the closure of this location, call our 
Client Advice Centre at 1-888-847-5803. 
 
We remain committed to meeting your needs and look 
forward to continuing to serve you today and in the future. 
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